Woodland Primary School

Flinton Grove, HULL, HU9 5SN **Tel:** 01482 787000

Email: admin@woodland.het.academy

Website: www.woodland.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs M Dodson

Tuesday 5th November 2024





Dear parents and carers,

On Friday 15th November, we will be joining the nation in raising money for Children in Need.

Children are invited to come to school wearing non-uniform, if they would like to, for a suggested donation of £1. They may even choose to wear their pyjamas to school for the day! Any donations should be handed to the class teacher and will then be sent to the office so we can count the grand total raised as a school community.

Thank you for supporting this national charity in any way you can and helping to teach your children about helping others.

Kind regards

M. Rodson

Mrs Dodson Headteacher













